NOTICE TO SHIPPING LINES/AGENTS

Kenya Ports Authority wishes to affirm its commitment to
implement the directive by His Excellency the President
during his inauguration on 13t September 2022 that
“clearing of all goods and other attendant operational
issues to revert to the Port of Mombasa".

This is therefore to notify all Shipping Lines that importers’
documentation of place of clearance and mode of transport
for their goods shall be at their choice. Shipping Lines are
hereby advised to facilitate importers’ nomination of place
of clearance including Port clearance, Kenya Revenue
Authority’s Licensed Container Freight Stations (CFSs) and
Kenya Ports Authority’s Inland Container depots.

This notice supersedes the notice of 6t June 2018 on
similar subject.

Please be guided accordingly.

AN AGING DIRECTOR




